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Fiscal Impact: 

Please see our Office’s fiscal impact of Council Bill 61-2021, which addresses the fiscal impact 
of upgrading the currently filled Workforce Development Administrator from a Human Services 
Manager I position to a Human Services Manager II position. 

Also, we would like to point out that as an Executive Exempt employee, the Chief 
Administrative Officer, maintains the authority to determine this position’s pay step, which will 
be within Pay Grade N if this legislation and CB61-2021 are passed.  

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to revise the County Code’s listing of Executive Exempt 
positions so the reference to the Workforce Development Administrator position indicates it is a 
Human Services Manager II rather than a Human Service Manager I. 

Other Comments: 

This legislation is a companion to CB61-2021. 

 


